
Serbian Foreign Minister expresses condolences to Sergey Lavrov at the assassination of Russia’s Envoy to Turkey
Monday, 19 December 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
addressed a message of condolences to his Russian colleague Sergey Lavrov, at the
assassination of the Russian Ambassador to Turkey.
  
Minister Dacic underlined Serbia's strongest condemnation of the terrorist attack in Ankara, in
which the Russian Ambassador to Turkey had been killed.

"We sympathize with the grief of the family of the murdered Ambassador, the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Russia, and country as a whole", says the message of the Serbian Foreign
Minister.
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